
Welcome to our December Project Update

Keeping you up to date with the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct. Basement walls to the east section of the 
basement have been completed which will allow service trades to commence in-ground works early in the new year.  
Please read on for an update on forthcoming works on the project or follow the above QR code to read more about the 
exciting project. 
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Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct 21st December 2021

What’s happening in construction?

Basement foundation piles to the eastern 
section of the basement are now completed, 
this will allow service trades to commence with 
in ground services prior to our first basement 
slab on ground being poured in Jan 22.  

Western basement detail works are underway 
with shotcrete works, pads and footings to 
commence early Jan 22. 

Construction Activities

January 2021
/ Sewer Connection
/ Dincel Retaining Walls
/ Basement Concrete Slabs
/ Podium Structure to Commence
/ HV Electrical Works to commence

Contact Us 
ADCO 24 hour hotline 

1800 232 628
QCCP@adcoconstruct.com.au

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, 
please keep in mind ADCO’s 24-hour telephone assistance line is 
available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions on 1800 
232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns. 


